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Scout Day 

We had a very good turnout of the scouts from Troop 361.  We presented a certificate of appreciation to 

Kjell te Plate who headed up the project to build and deliver two beautiful picnic tables for our flying 

field.  The scouts were allowed to fly a trainer plane on a buddy box and fly my 4-rotor drone.  The 

scouts and parents all had a great time.  Thanks to the few club members who came out to enjoy and 

provide help for the event. 

Here are some photos of the activities during the day:  
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1 - Vic Madison, president of Wright Flyers, presented a certificate of appreciation and a custom trophy to Kjell te Plate. 

 

  



The scouts were introduced to the controls associated with the RC models.  Maurice te Plate provided 

instructions on the use of the transmitter and how it would be used during the buddy-box flights. 

 

 

Maurice te Plate took each of the scouts up for buddy-box flights on a Husky trainer plane and a glider.  

Vic Madison took some of the scouts up to fly his multi-rotor drone. 

 



The scouts made use of the new picnic tables.  Hot dogs, hamburgers and drinks were provided by the 

club. 

 



Tail-Gate Flea Market 

 

Just a reminder that we will have the 1st Annual Wright Flyers Tail-Gate Flea Market at the flying field on 

October 14th.  Here is your chance to bring out, sell, swap, or give away some of your RC equipment that 

you want to relinquish.  You may also find that "bargain basement deal" that you just can't refuse.  Hope 

to see your tail gate on October 14th in the parking lot at the field. 

Happy Birthdays 

 

Neil Cooke 

Stephan Birkmann 

Robert Tacka 

Noel Garcia   



Comments 

 

Any comments, suggestions, corrections may be submitted to Victor Madison at 

mailto:vemadison@yahoo.com. All comments are greatly welcomed.  If you have information you would 

like to share with club members in the newsletter please send it to Victor Madison.   
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